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I am sure you have been eagerly awaiting this communication!!
First of all, apologies it is late, it has taken me time to get used to this new role.
The League Sub-Committee would like the games to begin the week beginning 7th October so I would appreciate it if the forms were returned to me as soon as possible, but no later than 23rd September.
I will then send you an invoice as to the amount to pay Ulster Squash. Remember each player has to pay a registration fee of £27.50.
The Novice League will be for players who have not played League before but who may want a taster of competitive matches against other clubs. The aim is to hold 2 or 3 nights of competition throughout the year, where a number of teams will come together to play each other.

I would prefer the forms were e-mailed to me. My e-mail address is lyndadunlop586@gmail.com. 

Many thanks

Lynda

